F.No.V.11025/18/2017-MEP
Government of India
Ministry of Health & Family Welfare

Fehdhk

Nirman Bhavan, New Delhi
Dated the 24™ May, 2017

To
The Executive Director,
National Board of Examinations,
Mahatma Gandhi Road,
Ansari Nagar, New Delhi-110029

Sub: Lowering of qualifying marks in NEET-PG, 2017 — regarding.

Sir,

I am directed to inform that it has been decided in consultation with Medical
Council of India (MCI) to reduce the percentile cut offs for NEET-PG 2017 by 7.5
percentile, taking them to 42.5 percentile for general candidates and 32.5 percentile
for reserved category candidates. Marks so lowered by the Central Government are
applicable for the academic year 2017 only.

2, You are requested to take appropriate action in the matter and provide
revised merit list to the States directly.

Yours faithfully,

2

(Amit Biswas)
Under Secretary to the Govt. of India
Tele: 011-2306 1120



